

The Power of U

UCPS EMPLOYEE GIVING REMINDERS

- 1) <u>PREVIOUS RECURRING GIFTS</u>: If you set up a recurring gift to UCEF after <u>September 2024</u> you will <u>NOT</u> need to set it up again. Recurring gifts continue unless you email and ask us to stop your gift. Info@ucedfoundation.org
- 2) NO SCHOOL ADDRESSES OR PHONE NUMBERS: Please use your PERSONAL address and cell number in case we need to contact you directly and not through the school.
- 3) <u>IN HONOR/MEMORY</u>: If you would like to give your gift in honor of or in memory of a teacher, friend, colleague, or principal please email info@ucedfoundation.org. We will send your honoree a card in the regular mail to let them know about your gift.
- **4)** NEW FOR 2025: RECURRING GIFTS: When you set up a NEW recurring monthly donation of \$22 or more we will send you this t-shirt:



U matter to us. U matter to students. U matter to the future.